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10th January 2024 

Our ref: VS/89/KS 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

ECO club at school this term are focusing on bug hotels. If they wish to, we would like pupils to make their 
own bug hotels and bring these into school to create our very own Little Bug World! This would involve using 
recycled and natural products such as wood, milk cartons, twigs and leaves to make a bug hotel. 

If you wish to take part in this lovely activity, please can bug hotels be in school by Friday 26th January. 

I look forward to seeing all the wonderful creations! 

Kind regards 

Vicki Shores 

Vicki Shores 

Eco Lead 
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